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From: Ethridge, Kyle

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 3:20 PM

To: Marianne Butler

Cc: Hughes, Susan; Luckett, Daniel R

Subject: Fw: Food Literacy Project NDF Grant Support

Councilwoman Butler,
CM Hollander would like to add onto the Food Literacy Project for $500.

Thanks,
Kyle

Ms. Kyle Ethridge | Legislative Assistant
Office of Councilman Bill Hollander

601 W. Jefferson Street | Louisville, KY 40202
d: (502) 574-3908 o: (502) 574-1109

Click here to sign up for the District 9 weekly eNews!

From: Angelique Perez <Angelique@focdliteracyproject.org>

Date: October 16, 2017 at 11:17:54 AM EDT

To: "pill.hollander@louisvilleky.gov" <bill.hollander@Ilouisvilleky.gov>
Subject: Food Literacy Project NDF Grant Support?

Dear Councilman Hollander,

The Food Literacy Project is transforming youth
and their communities through food, farming and
the land. We were so grateful to you for the
invitation and proud of our teen Youth
Community Agriculture Program (YCAP) crew
members who shared their powerful experience
working to cultivate a more just, sustainable and
healthy community with Metro Council this past
summer.

In an effort expand the impact of programs like
YCAP, The Food Literacy Project recently
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